Amendment 1 to Recommendation V.18 - Operational and interworking requirements for DCEs operating in the text telephone mode

Summary

The change is required because of an ambiguity in the original text which caused at least one manufacturer to make products incompatible with existing textphones. The new text removes the ambiguity and refers the reader to ANSI TIA/EIA-825 (2000) for the definition of operation of the existing type of textphone.

                                       

